
 

 

Parish of Saint Columbanus, Loughlinstown 
 

Church Updates 
 

New Church Opening Hours 
 

From Tuesday 1st March the Church will remain open for private prayer until 6pm. 

 

Cherith Reopening 
 

From Tuesday 1st March the Cherith will be open again for tea/coffee after Mass. 
 

Pop in for a friendly chat over a nice cup of tea or coffee. 
 

It will be great to see all our regulars back again and we welcome all newcomers. 
  

We hope to welcome back all the groups who used our centre as soon as possible. 

 

Siel Bleu Senior Exercise Class 
 

Siel Bleu are hoping to start back with their exercise classes on Monday 14th March at 10am. 
 

This will depend on numbers.  A minimum of 12 members required. 
   

If you are interested in joining the exercise group, please contact Teresa in the Parish Office - 01-2824085 
 

**************************************************** 

Ash Wednesday 
 

This Wednesday 2nd March  

Blessed Ash will also be available for you to take home  

to other family members or neighbours who could not attend Mass 
 

*************************************************** 

 

SYNOD 

2023 Synod Questionnaire 
 

 

If you have filled in the questionnaire that was distributed at Mass two weeks ago, please place it in the box provided 

at the back of the Church no later than next Sunday 6th March. 
   

Our Synod team will need to compile the responses to be passed on to church leaders for the 2023 Synod in Rome. 
 

If you did not receive one but would like to participate, there are spare questionnaires and envelopes also at the back of 

the Church.   
 

The Synod Team would like to thank you for your participation and cooperation.  
 
 

**************************************************** 
 

                LISTENING TO OUR YOUNG CHURCH - DUBLIN DIOCESAN TEEN SYNOD 
 

Young People of Dublin - This is your chance! Pope Francis wants to hear what you think or feel 

about our Church. We would love to hear your voice at our Dublin Diocesan Teen Synod! 

                                                            Join us online 

                                         Thursday 31st March 6:30pm - 8pm.  

You can register online using this link: https://forms.office.com/r/jVYZSdxbF1    

                                    Registration closes on the 25th March at 5pm. 

For more information, email: synod@dublindiocese.ie 
 

**************************************************** 
 

FOUNDATIONAL LEADERSHIP PROGRAMME 

 

The Foundational Leadership Programme offers participants a unique opportunity to explore and develop Gospel 

centred transformational leadership Skills. These skills can be readily applied to the participants own context. The 

Foundational Leadership Programme is based mainly in St. Paul’s Church, Arran Quay. It is uniquely placed to 

nurture and mission a new generation of faith leaders.  

Commitment will be one Saturday per month starting in April 2022. Initially it will mix input with blended and in-

person learning.  To register, please email gerard.gallagher@dublindiocese.ie 
 

**************************************************** 
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